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Good morning, honourable Committee Members.

I am writing to you as I totally DISAGREE with this proposed Bill. It does
nothing to "improve"the current legislation. I believe abortion is murder.
It is certainly murder when a child ready to be born is aborted. No-one has
ever been charged under the present law despite the high volume of
abortions already performed. It should not be decriminalized as this would
only increase the number of abortions performed.

This proposed Bill does nothing to protect mother or the defenceless child.
It does nothing to support pregnant mothers with counselling. It makes it
impossible for counsellors or doctors to speak with a mother considering
abortion as the only option, because of its "exclusion zone".

PLEASE REJECT IT WHEN IT IS PRESENTED FOR YOUR VOTES.

Thank you.

Sincerely
Kristinca Bunney.

Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016
Submission No 667 

Received 30 September 2016




